
Residents of South West Florida 

As everyone should know by now, Hurricane Milton is on it’s way to hit Southwest Florida 

later this week as a Category 3/4 storm. This will greatly impact our immediate schedule 

and we will be making adjustments depending on what happens. 

This week we will not be performing most of our regular scheduled services. We will be 

prepping properties, our branches and staging equipment where necessary. 

Monday we will be evaluating properties and doing cleanup where necessary. The 

branches and satellite locations with also be prepped. Tuesday will be time for our       

employees to prep their homes and families. Once the hurricane has passed us, we will 

begin to evaluate properties and start our cleanup process. Depending on the severity, 

we will keep you updated on schedules. 

This also means that a lot of our other ancillary schedules will be affected as well. Like 

Mulch and Tree care.  

 

Please keep         

yourselves safe 
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